
Meyers residents gathering to
discuss town’s future
On Feb. 6 at 6:30pm there will be a meeting to discuss the
recent unveiling of the Meyers catalyst project.

This meeting is not sponsored by any agency, but instead by
concerned residents.

The project calls for a multi-story, multi-acre resort and
parking garage in Meyers. Proponents call it an idea, not a
project.

The  draft  Meyers  Community  Plan  includes  development
incentives  favoring   a  large  project  like  this.

The meeting will be at Lake Valley Fire Department.

For  more  information  about  the  meeting,  email
meyersresident@live.com  or  call  (530)  577.8220.
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